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Dear Resident,

Opposition to 100 dwellings on Heath Common, Storrington

I am writing to you in relation to the proposed development by the Clarion Housing
Group for 100 homes to be built locally on Heath Common just off of Rock Road in
Storrington.

A number of local residents have already shared with me their concern that this
development would mean an influx of vehicles using roads during construction and post-
development, a surge of demand for local medical care and education facilities and it
would represent yet another expansion of Storrington.

As your Member of Parliament, I have spoken up on behalf of residents concerned about
large scale, unsustainable housing development. Whilst there are occasions when local
areas wish to see new housing, this should be with the consent of the community in the
local plan produced by your elected councillors. This site is not one of those.

Although the developer has yet to formally submit a planning application, now is the time
to make your views known before they do so. I will be submitting a response and would
be grateful for your views. To this end, I have created a 60 second survey on the proposal
that you can complete at: www.tinyurl.com/553hmhj5 or you can also quickly open it by
trying to take a picture of the QR code below it with your smart phone camera.

Whilst writing, I would remind you that your Member of Parliament is here to help you
regardless of how you vote at elections. You can find out more about Parliament and its
work, as well as my own work on behalf of constituents, at www.parliament.uk.

Kind regards, E [ g
Andrew Griffith MP
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